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Comments: As a motorbike user I feel that evertime a project like this comes up we get area taken away to ride.

We need viable single track riding areas to stay open.  I understand some trails can become unsustainable but

instead of just closing then outright, an effort should be taken to reroute them so we can still enjoy them.  As a

PANTRA member we as a club have done thousands of hours of trail clearing in the panhandle and especially on

Canfield system.   I carry a saw when I ride knowing I can make the trail better for all users.  Just asking that our

right to right the trails is not forgotten in this process as we are a vital part of sustaining the trails for all users.


